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MERRY CHRISTMAS 

Your Editor wishes to take this opportlmity to wish all mem­
bers of EBBA a Merry Christmas and a busy banding New Year. He 
also wishes to take this occasion to thank all of those members who 
have helped by contributing to our several symposia and by sending 
in other news items of interest. Incidentally, it's not too late 
to present your friends with EBBA memberships as Christmas gifts. 

ANNUAL MEETING 

The next annual meeting will be held on Saturday, March 29, 
1952, at the American Museum of Natural History in New York City. 
Mr. Charles K. Nichols has kindly consented to make arrangements 
for this meeting. Although our plans are not yet definite there 
will probably be a dinner in the evening and a field trip on the 




